
Important Notice for your Upcoming Appointment

At Huddle Health, we are dedicated to addressing What Matters and
empowering whole person health and wellness.

Insurance carriers offer routine physical and/or wellness exams as a
benefit at no charge or minimal co-pay.  Annual visits are a gentle
reminder for certain recommended preventative screenings and to
update records.

While these visits help maintain the provider/ member relationship, they do not include
treatment of new medical problems or changes in medications and the related labs, orders, test
results review or referrals.

● We are dedicated to your health and well-being.

● We want to save you time and prevent unnecessary visits to the office as much as
possible.

● We welcome the opportunity to discuss any medical concerns or questions about your
medications.

During your upcoming routine or wellness exam, we must notify you that additional co-pays or
deductible fees may be required by your insurance carrier.

If you want more information about your upcoming visit and/or if you want to schedule a
consultation about medications or new medical concerns, please contact our office nurse line for
assistance.

Health is a journey we take. Together.


